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Monday, 10 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our World Around Us topic we are learning about the Titanic. We are really excited to 

have booked a trip to The Titanic Visitor Centre in Belfast on Monday 14th November. As a special 

treat, Primaries 5, 6 and 7 will be attending. This trip will enrich and enhance the learning for the 

children and we feel very fortunate to have this opportunity to visit this World renowned tourist 

attraction. It will be a great day out for all.  We have negotiated a special price for this trip and the 

cost will be £15 per child. We appreciate that times are difficult for many, so this amount can be 

paid in instalments if needed. Should you have any concerns please contact the school office. Please 

complete the consent slip below and return it along with the money to Eamonn before 28th October. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Leddy, Mr Keenan & Ms Ballance 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

I give my child ________________________ permission to attend the Titanic Exhibition and Visitor 

Centre on 14th November 2022.  

 

Signed: _______________________ 

Date: _________________________ 
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